
 

 

Our ref: BB 

December 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I hope I find you well under the current circumstances. 

You may be aware that the Year 10 students were due to take a mock GCSE Citizenship 

examination on Wednesday 2nd December in preparation for the GCSE Citizenship 

examination they will take next summer.  

Unfortunately due to the enforced absence caused by the positive covid case in the Year 10 

“bubble”, this will know no longer be the case. 

Mr Grainger, our Cluster lead for Humanities, and the senior management team at the 

school, feel that it is important students get the chance to experience a full examination 

mock, under exam conditions prior to the summer examination.  

We have therefore rearranged the Year 10 mock examination to take place on Monday 14th 

December. 

It is important that students approach these exams in a positive and serious manner. I am 

sure that you will encourage your child to do their best, and make the most from the mock 

examination experience. 

If you require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact Mr Grainger, Mrs 

Wellings (Exams Officer) or myself. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 
Bruce Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


